
BGE Parent Night

Please join us for our BGE Parent Night 
 Tuesday, October 2nd from 5:30-7:00 pm.

Each grade level has planned various activities and 
sessions in their classrooms geared toward reading, 
expectations, and STAAR information.

We will serve hot dogs, chips, and drinks in the cafeteria 
and our Scholastic Book Fair will be open in the library.

In order for us to have an accurate count for food 
please return this form by Monday. October 1st.
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------

____ Yes, I will be attending.  ____ People will be eating.

____ No, I will not be attending.

Student Name ________________________

Teacher Name _______________________


